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man. He left us with a mission, as well as the
means to realize it; this will become his legacy.
Although he is greatly missed, his memory is
kept alive by this Festival.

Contestants wishing to submit songs to the
Festival must do so by the deadline: midnight,
March 31, 1985. For application forms and infor-
mation, write to the World Jewish Song Festival,
co Peter Smolash, 5025 Plamondon Avenue,
Montreal, Quebec, Canada H3W 1E9. Telephone:
(514)342-9627- .

Fifth A nnual World Jewish
Song Festival Slated For
Israel - Summer Of 85

World Jewish Song Festival organizer Peter
Smolash announced that plans are being
finalized for this year's Festival, which will be
staged in Israel for the first time.

'
The fifth annual World Jewish Song Festival

will take place in Israel in the summer of 1985.
Plans then include touring the show to the coun-
try of origin of the writers of the winning songs.

The World Jewish Song Festival was found-
ed in Montreal, Canada, by the Samuel Jacob-so- n

Foundation for Jewish Culture in 1980. The
founder of the Festival, the late Samuel Jacob-son- ,

envisioned establishing a global link be-

tween all the Jewish communities around the
world. The Festival serves as a forum for remem
bering the past and raising morale and hopes for
the future through song.

Jacobson was both a dreamer and a practical

Join The Nate Mack
B'nai B'rith Lodge

Nate Mack Las Vegas Lodge 2825 B'nai B'rith
held its semi-annu- Indoctrination of new mem-

bers at the Sahara Hotel, recently. Scott Canton,
President, stressed strongly that we must reach
our goal of 60 new members for the current year.
He urged that all members reach out and bring
into the Lodge a Brother, cousin, friend and each
and every Jewish man in Las Vegas.

On January 26th, 1985, Nate Mack Las Vegas
Lodge 2825 B'nai B'rith will sponsor a Theatre.
Dinner night at the UNION PLAZA HOTEL
Please phone Hy Bergman 870-961- 1 for reser-
vations. Other dinner theater nights held in the
past at the UNION PLAZA were filled and we

suggest that you phone Hy now for information
and reservations.

This is a special plea to every Jew in the Las
Vegas area. B'nai B'rith has for more than 140

years been in the foreground protecting the
rights and privileges of all Jews in all countries.
In order for B'nai B'rith to operate from strength
it is imperative that all adult male Jews join B'nai
B'rith. It is not necessary for our Jewish men to
join Nate Mack Lodge and function in the various
committees and offices although that would be
terrific. But it is absolutely essential that all of
the adult Jewish men in the Las Vegas area join
the Lodge to show the world that we Jews are as
one and not divided in our allegiance and
obligation to the Jewish faith. Most of the
dollars collected by B'nai B'rith go to help our
brothers in other lands. We who are fortunate in

living in a country that is free by all standards
and not involved in any armed conflict must
show a unified front. Please, if you are not a
member of the B'nai B'rith in Las Vegas
telephone our Vice President in charge of Mem-

bership, David Cohen, at 458-342- 8 and say to him
"I am a Jew and proud to become a member of
B'nai B'rith Las Vegas Lodge 2825 and want to
join." Dues are only $60.00 per year and you will
receive a million dollars of satisfaction in your
joining.

The 1985 United Synagogue
Youth Commission Weekend
In Las Vegas Jan. 11 - Jan. 14

The long weekend of Friday, January 11th
through Monday, January 14th, 1985.

The Hacienda Hotel and Temple Beth Sholom.
This youth conference is open to all Chapter

Advisers and Youth Directors, Youth Com-

missioners and anyone else interested in Jewish
youth.

To stimulate and challenge all of us with basic
Jewish issues by exploring where each of us is
right now in terms of our Judaism and explore
where our teenage and pre-teenag- e Jewish youth
are at . . . with their own Jewish identity.

' ' ' 'What can you do ?

Friday Night, January 11th:
Attend the late Friday night services which

will be conducted by the United Synagogue
Youth of Temple Beth Sholom of Las Vegas!

Saturday morning, January 12th:
Attend the Sabbath morning services which

will be conducted by the adult leadership -- - men
and women -- - Youth Commissioners, USY Chap-
ter Advisers and other adults!

Sunday evening, January 13th:
An informal dinner and open end discussion

with your own personal participation . . . parents
of our teenage and pre-teenag- e youth in Las
Vegas!
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VIENNA (WNS) The first comprehensive"
sociological study ever done in Austria since the
end of World War II on anti-Semitis- revealed
anti-Semiti- c bias among 85 percent of the
population -- - strong among 25 percent, weak-to-mediu-

among 60 percent. The study by Dr.
Hilde Weiss of the University of Vienna is based
on two surveys, one taken in Vienna in 1979 and
the other in all the Austrian provinces in 1980.

" -- Happy Chanukah

JfTYnEE cam miTS!!
71 Ophthalmology and Ophthalmic Surgery, jn

W ANNOUNCES HIS NEW LOCATION jh
m SAHARA RANCHO MEDICAL CENTER

V 2320 S. RANCHO DRIVE J
iil SU,TE 102

384-959- 5

Happy
I Chanukah l

0 MOORGATE FUNDING LTD. P

A Gold, Silver & Rare Coin Brokers Q

X 2300 PASEO DEL PRADO A
1 SUITE A-2- X
5 LAS VEGAS, NEVADA 89102 X

L

8 Happy Hanukkah M

I. 736-313- 0

gNew & Larger Location Camelot Shopping Center?
4972 So. Maryland Pkwy. No. 16 H

TROPh AWARDS J


